
Members of the House Judiciary,

My name is Scott Heidinger, and I am a long time resident of North Dakota and a long time 

library user. I find this bill quite insulting. In all my years of going to the library, I can 
confidently say the so-called issues this bill seeks to address are non-existent. It seems like 

a half-baked leftover from the Satanic Panic.

I urge you to NOT PASS SB2307.  This is an egregious waste of taxpayer time and money. 

The next session should seriously consider focusing on the real issues affecting your 

constituents, like access to affordable food, housing, and childcare.  DO NOT PASS SB2307.

Thank you,

Scott Heidinger

Jamestown, ND


